
 

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

7. CONFERENCE, DUNEDIN : MARCH 2005 
 
 The Board decided that three delegates (being Messrs Peter Laloli, Neville Bennett and Mike Mora) 

be appointed to attend the conference in March 2005. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


